Town of Saugerties

Conservation Advisory Commission

Meeting minutes for September 15th, 2011

Present: B. Sawchuk; M. Wrolsen; E. Shafer; L. Thornton; and G. Marzec

Absent: J. Barbour; J. Randall; S. Thorpe Convened: 7:15 pm, Saugerties Town Hall.

- Due to low attendance, there was no meeting of the CAC in August.

- L. Thornton provided and update on several issues:
 - John Winter from the Woodstock Land Conservancy will be asked to speak next month on October 20th. B. Sawchuk will check on room availability for this meeting.
 - o Leeanne asked that we consider our budget request for the CAC for the upcoming fiscal year. It's likely that we can get the same \$5K as last year.
 - Leeanne passed around copies of the minutes from June and July for approval.
 - Next week, the CPC will review the natural resources amendment to zoning. The CAC will review the semi-final after that meeting. Leeanne will provide a copy to all.
- B. Sawchuk asked Leeanne to mention enforcement of the temporary signs ordinance at the next Town Board meeting.
- E. Shafer stated that information on hydrofracking was recently issued by NYSDEC. According to N. Rothberg, some of the information on the process appears to be incomplete.
- E. Shafer made a motion to approve the minutes for June and July. The motion was seconded and approved by all present.

As there were no further topics for discussion, our meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:30 pm.